
The Regional District of Nanaimo (RDN) invites Electoral Area F
residents to participate in Round 3 of community engagement for
the Electoral Area F Official Community Plan Update. Round 3 involves 
gathering feedback and discussing the draft OCP to refine and finalize the content. 
Area F residents can review and provide feedback on the draft OCP and learn how it will guide growth 
and reflect community values by visiting the project webpage, completing the survey by September 15, 2023, 
attending an in-person community meeting in September (details below), or joining Leanne Salter, Director, 
Electoral Area F at our project office hours happening every Monday from 10:30 a.m. to 2:30 p.m. until 
August 28 at the RDN Parks office located at 1490 Springhill Road.

For More Information
250-390-6761 areafocp@rdn.bc.ca

Join us at one of our upcoming community events to learn more about the draft OCP and provide your feedback!

Round 3 Upcoming Community Meetings

 By appointment. Call 250-390-6761 or Toll Free at 1-877-607-4111 or 
email areafocp@rdn.bc.ca to set up a time to speak with one of our team members.

For more information, access to the draft OCP and survey, and information on upcoming 
engagement opportunities, please visit: getinvolved.rdn.ca/areafocp or scan the QR Code

Thursday, September 14, 2023 

The Bradley Centre 

975 Shearme Road 

Time: 6:00 p.m. to 9:00 p.m.

Monday, September 11, 2023 

Meadowood Community Centre 

1830 Galvin Place 

Time: 6:00 p.m. to 9:00 p.m.
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